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Transmittal 3263 has been rescinded and replaced by Transmittal 3281, dated June 5, 2015, to correct 
the extension through date of the Medicare Dependent Hospital (MDH) program in Attachment 3, 
draft Notification to Provider letter. All other information remains the same. 
 
SUBJECT: Inpatient Prospective Payment System (IPPS) Hospital Extensions per the Medicare 
Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015 
 


